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Thanks to Lions Donna Lavallee  and Al Ackerman for contri-
butions to this newsletter.  The deadline for  the February 
Newsletter is  Friday January 29th.  If you have material for the 
newsletter, you can e-mail it to Lion Dave Chervinsky, the edi-
tor/publisher, at dschervin@yahoo.com.  
Please visit our web site: www.gilions.com. 
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Upcoming events: 
 
 
 
 
January: 
 
January 13th 
General Membership Meeting 
G.I. Holiday Inn 
Program: District Governor Visit 
 
January 19th 
Hands Across the Border 
6:00 to 10:30 PM 
Days Inn 
443 Main Street 
Niagara Falls, NY 
 
 
January 27 
General Membership Meeting 
Buffalo Launch Club 
Program TBA 
Board Meeting to follow 
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Lion Tom Witkowski did not draw the 
ace of spades at our last meeting. 
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Growing Old: 
a) things that change;  1 When young, you use your feet to run all over the 
place.  2 You use your nose to smell all the wonderful odors, such as the 
cookies your Mom makes. 3 Your body is clean and you have a wonderful 
head of hair. Now;  Your nose runs, your feet  smell and you have hair all 
over your body, but none on the top of your head. 
       b) things that you may return to;  1.  The teeth in your mouth. Start with 
none, and you may end up with none! 2.  The undergarment you wear from 
your waist down! 3.  The vehicle they push you around in!  c) there are some 
things that stay much the same;  1.  The good Lord in Heaven! 2.  Your fam-
ily!  3.  your good friends! 
They try to tell you that these are the Golden Years!  All my gold seems to 
be going to my Doctors! 
 
Lion Al 

Tuesday, January 19, 2010 
6:00p-10:30p  
Hands Across the Border 
34th. Annual Hands Across the Border Sports Banquet. 
Cost $25.00 per person @Days Inn, 443 Main St. Ni-
agara Falls, NY. Family Style dinner - chicken, pork 
chops. Draft beer, soda. Guest Bflo. Bill Lou Picone. 
Special Room rate at Days Inn - mention this event. 
Tickets call Lion Sam Cala 716-570-3510  

District Governor Lion David Gehring from the West 
Seneca Lions Club will be our Guest at the  January 
13th General Meeting. Lets ring in the New Year and 
join our fellow lions to welcome Lion DG Dave! 


